
 

 

       

August 30, 2021 

 

A Reminder from ELC... 

 

Parents please understand that you are given three absences a cycle 

through ELC. Any other absence will need proper documentation to 

be excused and covered through ELC. Absences without proper 

documentation will result in you paying for those days out of pocket.  

 

Students that are out due to Covid-19 are required to submit 

documentation to your site provider (Astoria Park Elementary). If 

you have, any questions please feel free to contact your caseworker 

at ELC or Ms. KeTurah “Keke” Poole, at Astoria Park Elementary. 

Please note that ELC offices are still closed to the public. However, 

ELC is available through email or phone. The customer care number 

is 850-385-0504. 

 

Thank you, 

Ms. KeTurah “Keke” Poole 

 

 


